
3 – 5 Newsletter from Mrs. Arnold                                                            

Monday, April 8, 2019 

Hot Lunch – Hot lunch will be hot dogs and mac and cheese on 

Friday at a cost of $2.00. 

Entertainment Night – Thank you, everyone! Entertainment Night 

could not be successful without your help. Your donations made a 

fantastic basket. Your willingness to make and put together the 

costumes I envisioned was exceptional!  

Singing – The children will be singing during the Palm Sunday service at St. John this coming 

Sunday, April 14, at 9:30 am. They will be singing at the beginning then going to sit with their 

parents. 

Science Fair – On Tuesday or Thursday, each student will share their science findings with our 

class. Students will need to have all parts of their projects at school for their presentation. 

Students may bring things as early as the weekend. 

 Tuesday, April 9 – David, Addie H., Jeremiah, Paul 

 Thursday, April 11 – Addie O., Jack, Brady, Rose, Katelyn 

Parents, other relatives, and friends are invited to look at the student projects on Friday from 2 

to 3 pm or 5 to 6 pm. Students do not need to return for the 5 to 6 time period. 

Projects will be judged, and students may take their projects home next Monday, April 15. 

ReadnQuiz – For quarter 4, every student is choosing their own point goal. I am hoping people 

will start earlier with their reading. ☺ Also, since this is the last quarter and report cards need 

to be out at the end of school, the reading period will end on May 28. That’s Tuesday of the last 

week of school. 

ACT Aspire testing – Next week we are taking our standardized tests. Please be extra conscious 

of how much sleep your child is getting and that they are eating healthy meals. Also please 

avoid taking them out of school for activities or appointments. Missed tests will have to be 

made up after school as soon as possible. 

 

 

 


